
 

 
22nd August 2023 
 
 
Year 11 Results Day 
 
 
Dear Year 11 students,  
  
We are looking forward to seeing Year 11 once more on Thursday 24th August 2023 to 
collect your exam results. They will be available at 10.00am from the main school hall. Staff 
will be there to celebrate your results and advise on your next steps. 
  
If someone else is collecting results on your behalf, please ensure they bring a signed letter 
from yourself, stating who will be collecting these results, along with their ID, so they can be 
released.  
 
Reception will be open throughout the remainder of August from 9.00am to 3.00pm apart 
from on Monday 28th August, when it will be closed due to the bank holiday.  
 
We look forward to seeing our Year 11 students once more on Thursday.  
 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 

Rachel Hudson 
Headteacher 


